

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

28.6.23

Bishop Aldhelm's Charity Movie Event

Dear Parents / Carers,

The school council has been discussing ways to raise money for the Trussel Trust Food Bank Charity this year. The children of the school have voted for their favourite fundraising idea and would like to hold a school movie event.

On your child's year group day, in the last week of term, we would like them to come to school dressed in their most comfortable clothes (this may even be their pyjamas!) and bring a small treat and even some popcorn to eat during the movie. Please remember NO NUTS.

Pre-school & Foundation = Monday 17th July

Year 1 = Wednesday 19th July

Year 2 = Thursday 20th July

Year 3 = Tuesday 18th July

Year 4 = Tuesday 18th July

Year 5 = Thursday 20th July

Year 6 = Wednesday 19th July

CORN



We would like to ask for a small donation of a suggested £1 or whatever you would like to donate to the Trussel Trust Food Bank Charity in exchange for this fun event. This can be donated on the day in cash or via our just giving page which will be shared via Facebook and the post-it communications nearer the time.

The Trussel Trust Charity is such a worthwhile cause as so many more people are using their services now more than ever.

We look forward to this event and helping our chosen charity of the year.

Thank you for your support as always.

The School Council Team











